
 

 
 

15 February 2019 

 
Notice on Suspension of NCB Wealth Express 

Card Service 
 

To cope with Nanyang Commercial Bank (China) Limited 

(“NCB (China)”) business development, Nanyang 

Commercial Bank, Limited (“the Bank”) will suspend its 

Wealth Express Card Service on 19 April, 2019 (“the 

Effective Date”) until further notice.  

 

Customers can continue to use other ATM card services 

provided by the Bank and NCB (China). For more details, 

please visit any of branches of the Bank or NCB (China), or 

visit the website of the Bank (www.ncb.com.hk) or website 

of NCB (China) (www.ncbchina.cn).  

 

In addition, to satisfy customer needs of funds transfer, 

from now until 30 June 2019, the fee for remittance among 

the same name accounts between the Bank and NCB (China) 

through the branch counter is exempted. For NCB Wealth 

Management customers, the fee for remittance among the 

same name accounts between the Bank and NCB (China) 

through personal internet banking is also exempted*. 

 

Please note that other services (such as PPS and the Hong 

Kong Jockey Club Cash Coupon Service) registered with the 

Wealth Express Card issued by the Bank will also expire on 

the effective date. Customers can use other ATM cards for 

re-registration with the relevant service providers. If 

customers still hold the Wealth Express Card on or after the 

effective date, please destroy the card by cutting it in half 

through the chip and embossed card number. 

 



 

 
 

For enquiry, please contact the Bank staff, or call our ATM 

Card Customer Service Hotline at (852)2616 6266 or our 

customer service hotline at (852)2622 2633. 

 

Nanyang Commercial Bank, Limited 

 

 

*Please refer to the NCB (China) website for the remittance fee of 

fund transfer from NCB (China) to the Bank. 

 

 

NCB (China) is a commercial bank incorporated in the Mainland of 

China and wholly owned by Nanyang Commercial Bank, Limited. NCB 

(China) is neither an authorized institution of the Banking Ordinance 

of Hong Kong nor carrying on banking business in Hong Kong.  The 

Bank is not an agent of NCB (China). 


